Little Harvard 

63 Lawrence Ave.

New Windsor, New York 12553
Phone 845-565-6112

February 21,  2013
Dear Parents:
As you might have heard from us before, Little Harvard has a strict No Peanut Policy.  We have several students that range from low to severe peanut allergies.  Due to these conditions, we have to make sure we communicate and enforce our policy.

Our policy is that NO peanut products are allowed in the classrooms, which includes:

· Products that we serve the children under our food program do not have any peanuts and/or made in a facility where peanuts are present.

· We ask parents that when you are bringing in products for the classrooms, such as for parties, etc., that you should check labels to make sure no peanut products are present.  Also, the label needs to be on the food product so we can have note of it too.
· Examples of products that would go against our policy would be:

· Peanuts

· Tree Peanuts

· Any kind of nut product

· This includes Nutella, Almond kisses, 

If you have any questions, please stop by the front desk.
Thank you.

Antonia Uszenski

